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Question Number:   W184-06 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked at Hansard page 58:  
 
In relation to Voluntary Separation rates, how does the Department compare annually to the whole 
of the APS. 
 
Answer: 
Staffing statistics for the whole of the APS are provided in the APS Statistical Bulletin, published 
by the Australian Public Service Commission.  The department has been advised that Voluntary 
Separation rate across the APS is not a reported measure and therefore the department is unable to 
provide a comparison.  




